
   

  

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 
6th November 2020 

 

 
Children in Need’s ‘Come as Yourself Day’ on Friday 13th November 

Dear parents and carers, 

I am writing to let you know that our school will be taking part in Children in 
Need’s ‘Come as Yourself Day’ on Friday 13th November. The day highlights the 

importance of mental wellbeing and encourages children to celebrate what is 
unique in all of us. Throughout the week, we will be exploring the lives of different 
people who inspire us, and why is it ‘Good to be me’ in preparation for the day.  

To help us raise money for this worthwhile cause, we are simply asking for a 
donation of around £1 from each child. In return children may come to school 

dressed in whatever they feel the most comfortable.  (This may be a tracksuit, 
jeans, superhero costume, or even pyjamas!)  

Together we can help to transform the lives of children right across the UK, and 
have a little fun in the process. 

On a separate note, a number of parents have asked if the new national lockdown 

will affect life in school.  I am expecting guidance from the Department for 

Education soon and until we are told otherwise, it is business as usual here at 
Lavant.  

Kindest regards, 

  

 

Adrian King 
Head Teacher 
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